
 

 
 
October 17, 2022 
 
 
 
Charlie Oster and Chris Roland 
Edgemere Development, Inc. 
277 Alexander Street, Suite 400 
Rochester, NY 14607 
 
Re: Parkside Drive Apartment project – Canandaigua, NY 
 
Messrs. Oster and Roland, 
 
It is our understanding that Edgemere Development is proposed a 48-unit workforce apartment 
project along Parkside drive adjacent to DePaul’s Trolley Station.  
 
Please allow this letter to serve as confirmation that DePaul, owner-manager of Trolley Station, is 
willing to provide up to 10 of its parking spaces for the future residents of Parkside Drive 
Apartments on an as needed basis. If this additional parking proves necessary, Edgemere will notify 
DePaul and certain parking spaces will be identified for that purpose. 
 
If there are any questions, I can be reached at mfuller@depaul.org or 585-719-3111. Best of luck to 
you and the Edgemere team. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark Fuller, President 
DePaul 
 


